
Swinerton Builders 

Project: Charlotte-Mecklenburg Police Department (CMPD) Northwest Division Station 

 

BIDS DUE: September 8, 2023, no later than 1:00 pm 

Swinerton Builders, a NC general contractor, is seeking certified MBE, DBE and WBE subcontractors and 

suppliers and must be registered with the City of Charlotte, for the Charlotte-Mecklenburg Police 

Department (CMPD) Northwest Division Station located in Charlotte, NC.   

Please contact Layla Dib (layla.dib@swinerton.com) if you are interested in submitting a proposal on 

any portion(s) of this project.   

Plans and specifications for this project are available to view at the following locations:  Swinerton 

Building Connected, and Construction Journal. 

Please advise if assistance is needed obtaining necessary equipment, supplies, materials, or 

insurance/bonding to satisfy the work requirements. We are willing to accept quotations for all or 

partial quantities and items of work. We can offer joint check payments and quick payment agreements; 

however, the agreements must be negotiated prior to the bid date. 

Swinerton Builders is an Equal Opportunity/Affirmative Action Employer 
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